Dear Sir/Madam

I am responding to this consultation as a resident of Glazebury as well as a Parish
Councillor. The Parish opposition to use of the Green Belt has already been made
clear but in addition we have a serious problem with access onto Warrington Road
from all side roads, in particular Fowley Common Lane, Hurst Lane, and Waltham
Avenue. Any new access, particularly near the railway bridge, would make the
situation worse.

| am also very concerned at overdevelopment and increased population which
would cause increased demand on the infrastructure in Glazebury. There is only
one small village shop, a tea room and a small school and Bents. The Post Office
closed several years ago. We have no bank either here in Glazebury or in
Culcheth.

Yours sincerel






